

October 14, 1938

Mr. J. W. Brauner 17 E. Spring Street Williamsville, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your report on reception of our Frequency Check program of October 10th, which checks with our log.

We are using Western Electric equipment throughout transmitting on a day time power of 250 watts. Our radiator is a Blaw-Knox grounded vertical.

In addition to the Federal Communications Commission frequency check we transmit a commercial frequency check on the first Wednesday of each month from 1:30 to 2:00 AM CST.

We would be glad to consider you as one of our regular listeners on these programs, and would welcome further reports from time to time.

Sincerely yours,

RADIO STATION KPAB

Fred Hammond Chief Engineer

FH:L

